
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER 
ROYAL PARK BRIDGE PAINTING PROJECT 
SR 704 over the Intracoastal Waterway  
Palm Beach County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 432152-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information about the proposed 
improvements for the Royal Park Bridge in Palm Beach County, Florida. No public information workshop is scheduled 
for this project. 

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS  

• Paint the movable bridge steel spans 
• Paint the concrete surfaces (arches, barriers, 

piers) 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Henry Oaikhena, P.E.  

FDOT Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation,  

District Four 

3400 West Commercial Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

Phone: 954-777-4445 or  

Toll Free (866) 336-8435 Ext. 4445 

E-mail: Henry.Oaikhena@dot.state.fl.us  

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 
 
• Construction Start Date: Spring 2022 
 

• Anticipated Completion: Fall 2022 
 

• Construction Cost Estimate: $2.8 million 
 
      https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/index.asp  
  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 

• Work will take place during the day and be sequenced to 
       reduce the effects of construction on the community 
• Temporary lane closures during off-peak hours will be re-

quired 
• Night-time detours to Flagler Bridge will be required to  

reach some areas of the movable span 

N 

https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/index.asp


 

BRIDGE PAINTING IN PROGRESS  

Royal Park Bridge Painting Project  

SR 704 over the Intracoastal Waterway  

Florida Department of Transportation 

Office of Design 

ATTN: Carlos Rodriguez, PE  

3400 W Commercial Blvd 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309  

Hit and Run Awareness Month:  

Stay at the Scene  

Hit and Run Awareness Month:  

Stay at the Scene  


